Attachment D -
) Recology Organic Processing
Reimbursement Request

Recology_ (updated from 8-11-17)

South Bay
WASTE ZERO

December 5, 2017

Ms. Cheri Donnelly
Environmental Programs Manager
City of Cupertino

10300 Torre Avenue

Cupertino, CA 95014-3255

Re: Recology Organics Adjustment-Section 12.4

Dear Cheri:

Based on the HF&H review of Recology Organics reimbursement request Per Section 12.4 of the
franchise agreement for additonal processing cost of the commercial organic tons for calendar
year 2016, Recology is requesting an additional $5.365 for the increased tonnage of 1,116 tons
over calendar year 2015.

This letter amends our request included in the August 11, 2017 annual rate application.

Please feel free to contact me at (408) 588-7224 or email jzirelli@recology.com if you have any
questions or require addjtional information.

General Manager
Recology South Bay

Cc: Roger Lee





